
Printed on: 24/01/2020 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/01/2020  11:12:002020/0190/T NOBJ Mal Parker This tree backs up hard against the garages of my home, 2 Frognal Close, and those of the adjacent 3 

Frognal Close. As the danger exists that this tree may well, either now or in the future, undermine the 

foundations of the structures on my land I have no objection to its felling. Being a sycamore it is, in addition, a 

non native species so a more suitable replacement would be beneficial.

Page 7 of 9


